
 
 
 
 

Buffalo Trail Public Schools – BTPS Board of Trustees Celebrate 
Milestone for Wainwright Elementary Replacement School 
Media Release – November 27, 2024 

 

Buffalo Trail Public Schools (BTPS) is excited to announce that the "Building Wainwright 
Elementary K-6 Replacement School" sign has officially been unveiled at the future school site. 
This marks the beginning of an exciting new chapter for students, staff, parents, and the entire 
community. 

This project has been part of the BTPS Capital Plan for 10 years and has been the Board of 
Trustees' #1 priority for the past 5 years. 

“At BTPS, our mission is to maximize student learning in a safe and caring environment, 
supported by a highly effective team,” said Board Chair Kara Jackson. “This replacement school 
is a testament to that mission. Seeing it move forward is a significant achievement for the division 
and the Wainwright community.” 

Photos of the Board of Trustees, superintendent, and facilities team standing proudly by the sign 
are available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Photo: BTPS Board of Trustees and Superintendent  

(Left to right: Michelle Webb - Superintendent, Jim King - Trustee, Tanya Ford - Vice Chair, Stephanie 
Cooper - Trustee, Stephanie Spornitz - Trustee, Kara Jackson - Board Chair, Arthur Block – Trustee) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo: BTPS Director of Facilities, Randy Huxley and Assistant Director of Facilities, Mike Soucy 

 

 

 


